From: Jeuhlik

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Renewal of operating permit
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:36:25 AM

I am opposed to the renewal of the C&H Hog Farms operating permit. In my opinion, it should never
have been issued in the first place. The risk of contaminating the Buffalo River is too great. Once it is
contaminated, it will be too late, and no amount of hand wringing and gnashing of teeth will help.

James Uhlik
Pulaski County resident
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